
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 5, 2016 
 
North York Community Council 
North York Civic Centre 
5100 Yonge Street 
North York, ON M2N 5V7 
 
RE: Item NY12.23: Stopping Prohibition – Sunnydene Crescent  
 
Dear Chair and Colleagues,  
 
At a North York Community Council meeting earlier this year, we approved a Stopping 
Prohibition for Sunnydene Crescent.  
 
Unfortunately, the community support for this change was based on a miscommunication of 
the parking allowances under No Stopping. As a result, the neighbourhood is requesting the 
prohibition be returned to No Parking.  
 
Traffic Operations have also been consulted and are in favour of the changes. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
That North York Community Council: 
 
1. Re-open Item NY12.23, headed "Stopping Prohibition – Sunnydene Crescent", only as it 

pertains to Part 1 of the decision. 
 
2.  Delete Part 1 of the decision of Item NY12.23, and adopt instead the following: 

"Authorize a parking prohibition in effect from 7:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., on both sides of 
Sunnydene Crescent, between a point 65 metres west of Bayview Avenue and the 
remainder of the road further west." 

 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Jaye Robinson 
City Councillor 
Ward 25 – Don Valley West 
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